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New OFCCP Compensation Discrimination Guidelines Signal
Significant Changes for Federal Contractors and Subcontractors:
Step-by-Step Directive 307 Review - Webinar
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Columbia attorneys Richele Taylor and Cheryl Behymer presented a webinar for HRWebAdvisor on

September 25, 2013. The topic of the webinar was “New OFCCP Compensation Discrimination

Guidelines Signal Significant Changes for Federal Contractors and Subcontractors: Step-by-Step

Directive 307 Review.” In the webinar Richele and Cheryl explained the new OFCCP compensation

review guidelines and standards in a practical step-by-step manner.
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